
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  June 16, 2021 
  
To:  Priests, deacons, parish communicators, principals and 

presidents, men and women religious, chancery and Catholic 
Charities staff 

   
From:  Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 
 
Re: Mid-June update to COVID guidelines 

           
 
The Archdiocese of Atlanta has updated the Frequently Asked Questions 
section of the COVID-19 guidance to include new information on mask-
wearing, exposure to COVID-19 and summer activities within parishes. Please 
review the new FAQ in English and Spanish. 
 
In addition, the general guidance has dropped the requirement that parishes 
sanitize between Masses. Parishes should clean their facilities per their pastor’s 
discretion.  
 
Finally, updated guidance regarding choirs and singing was added last week.  
 
General guidance is available here in English and Spanish.   

https://archatl.com/come-holy-spirit-fill-and-renew-us/frequently-asked-questions/
https://archatl.com/es/ven-espiritu-santo-alimenta-y-renueva-nuestras-almas/preguntas-frecuentes/
https://archatl.com/2021/04/pentecost-letter-from-archbishop-hartymayer/
https://archatl.com/es/2021/04/carta-de-petecostes-del-arzobispo-hartmayer/

